

I. VOCABULARY

A) Complete the sentences for each picture with the correct preposition. The first letter is given.

- 1 The bag is o _____ the table.
- 2 The flowers are i _____ the bag.
- 3 The man is a _____ the hotel.
- 4 The bag is n _____ t _____ the chair.
- 5 The picture is a _____ the table.
- 6 The table is b _____ the picture.
- 7 The clock is b _____ the computer and the books.
- 8 The cup is i _____ f _____ o _____ the cake.
- 9 The cake is b _____ the cup.



B) Complete the sentences with the words in the box.

do	listen	listens	play	read	use	watch
----	--------	---------	------	------	-----	-------

- 1 I _____ to music on my way to university.
- 2 On Sundays, we _____ exercise in the park.
- 3 They _____ the internet for shopping.
- 4 In the evenings, I _____ a story to my children.
- 5 James and I _____ cards when we travel by train.
- 6 Lara _____ to the radio in the mornings.
- 7 We usually _____ a play for my birthday.

C) Choose the correct alternatives.

- 1 Let's *start / join* the walking club.
- 2 David wants to *spend / make* more time with his brother.
- 3 Next year, I'm going to *build / move* to Australia.
- 4 Anna and Sophie are going to *have / start* a design company.
- 5 I'm going to *build / try* a table for the kitchen.
- 6 Josie would like to *make / try* a new hobby.
- 7 They want to *sell / change* their house.
- 8 Ali would love to *start / have* children.

D) Choose the correct word, a or b.

- | | | |
|--|-------|--------|
| 1 We're going to go on holiday ____ the summer. | a in | b on |
| 2 I'm going to go to Spain ____ week. | a for | b next |
| 3 Jana is going to come and stay ____ June. | a on | b in |
| 4 Helen is going to go to Japan ____ two months. | a for | b on |
| 5 Adam's last day at university is ____ Friday. | a on | b at |

II. GRAMMAR

A) Choose the correct alternatives.

Me / I am a student at Liverpool University, but my family live in London. *They / Them* live in a house in the north of the city. I visit *them / they* every month. I have a sister. *She / Her* is 16 and I like *she / her* a lot. When I visit, *we / us* play football in the garden. Sometimes my dad plays with *us / we*.

B) Underline and correct the mistakes in the sentences.

- | | |
|-------------------------------------|-----------------|
| 1 I don't like <u>watch</u> TV. | <u>watching</u> |
| 2 My mother hating cleaning. | _____ |
| 3 Do you liking taking photos? | _____ |
| 4 Sami loving eating pizza. | _____ |
| 5 Helen doesn't like cook. | _____ |
| 6 What do you like do at weekends? | _____ |
| 7 She doesn't enjoying doing sport. | _____ |
| 8 Does Tom like do homework? | _____ |

C) Put the words in the correct order to make sentences and questions.

- | | |
|---|--------|
| 1 you / do / Why / study / business | _____? |
| 2 works / Mark / because / likes / there / he / computers | _____. |
| 3 study / it's / history / interesting / I / because | _____. |
| 4 you / come / Why / can't / beach / the / to | _____? |
| 5 do / Why / you/ in / live/ this / city | _____? |
| 6 is / because / Olivia / last night / tired / worked / she | _____. |
| 7 exercise / because / He / does / wants / he / be / healthy / to | _____. |

D) Complete the sentences with going to and the verbs in brackets.

- | |
|---|
| 1 My sister _____ (study) English at university. |
| 2 They _____ (dance) a lot at Zara's birthday party next week. |
| 3 Phil and Andy _____ (not play) tennis in the park tomorrow. They're busy. |
| 4 William _____ (visit) his grandparents tomorrow. |
| 5 Next month, we _____ (buy) a new car. |

E) Make questions with going to and the prompts.

- | | |
|---------------------------------|--------|
| 1 you / go / Paris / on holiday | _____? |
|---------------------------------|--------|

- 2 what / they / do / tomorrow _____ ?
- 3 Emma / make / a cake _____ ?
- 4 When / we / eat / dinner _____ ?
- 5 Are / they / buy / snacks _____ ?

III. READING

A) Read the article and answer the questions.

Amy Hughes started a clothes company after she had her first child in 2014. Now, she's got two shops and sells clothes on the internet to people all over the world. Here she tells us about her dreams for the future.

'After I had my daughter in 2014, I wanted to change jobs. I was a teacher and I loved my job, but I was very busy at work and I didn't spend a lot of time with my family and friends. I loved making clothes and I made lots of clothes for my daughter. I started a small company and sold clothes on the internet. Now I've got two small shops!

Next year, I'm going to open another shop. Now, I only sell children's clothes, but I'm going to sell clothes for women, too. In the future, I'd like to make shoes. And I'd love to open a big shop in London.

I really love my job, but I'm very busy. In the future, I'm not going to work at weekends or in the school holidays. I'd really like to travel to lots of different places. I'd also like to join a gym and do more exercise! And I'd really love to move to a big house by the sea!'



- 1 When did Amy start her business? _____
- 2 Why did Amy want to change jobs? _____
- 3 When is Amy going to open another shop? _____
- 4 Where would Amy like to open a big shop? _____

V. LISTENING

A) Listen to two friends talk about what they are going to do when they finish school. Put the questions in the order you hear them.

- A Which places are you going to visit in India? ____
- B Who are you going to go with? ____
- C What are you going to do next year, Jack? ____
- D What are you going to do after your trip to India? ____